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       Our value this term is Expectation. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Team Points Weekly Winners 
Congratulations this week goes to: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to everyone for earning their team points this week. There 

are always team points ready for anyone showing our values.      

 
    

Sapphire 

Be Bright Be Seen  
Well done to all the children who 

entered the Road Safety Competition. 
The winners were: 
Lola – Reception 

Ted – Year 1 
Ivy- Year 2  

Matilda – Year 3 
Olivia - Year 4 

William – Year 5  
Mason – Year 6  

 
 

Dates for your Diary: 
 

Wednesday 3rd December: School reopens:  
Breakfast Club from 7:45am 

                                                   School gates open from 8:40am  

Christmas Performances 
What a fantastic week of performances we have had this week. Year 1 & Year 2 performed brilliantly in their play 
‘Ralph the Reindeer.’ 
Year 3 & Year 4 were fantastic in ‘The Magical Christmas Jigsaw!’  
Year 5 & Year 6 performed fantastically well in ‘No One Wraps Like An Elf!’ 
A huge well done to all the children and we hope you enjoyed their performance, please have a look on your 
child’s Seesaw page for more photographs. 

 
 
 

Christmas Party Day 
On Wednesday the children enjoyed a brilliant day in their class 
parties. 
 

                        Name the Gonk          

Well done to Lucy in Year 2 who won 
Tommy the Christmas Gonk! 
 

100% Attendance 
Well done to all the children who 
received a certificate this morning in 
assembly for 100% attendance since 
September! 
 

Chocolate Raffle 
Thankyou to everyone who entered in 

our chocolate raffle. 
It was drawn in our assembly this 

morning and there was lots of 
winners, too many to mention 

individually. 
         Well done everyone.            
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Class Curriculum Information 
 

        Homework information is on class Seesaw. For more curriculum information see school website. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

This week Nursery Turtles have enjoyed completing lots of Winter and Christmas 
themed craft activities.  The children had a super time at their party playing games 
like 'pass the parcel' and musical statues. 

We have had another wonderful week in Year 1 Dolphins.  The children have enjoyed 
completing seasonal literacy and numeracy challenges plus they have created some 
wonderful crafts.  Everyone performed brilliantly at our KS1 Christmas Performance, 
they really enjoyed it and we hope you did too. We all had a fabulous party day; 
played pass the parcel, musical chairs, pin the button on the snowman and enjoyed 
tasty treats. Thank you for your support, have a fun-filled break together. 

We have had a very exciting week, well done to everyone in Year 3 Leopards who 
have been working so hard practising and performing 'The Magical Christmas Jigsaw.' 
it was fantastic, we are so proud of you all! This week we have also enjoyed a class 
party on Wednesday where we played lots of party games including musical chairs!  
 

The children in Year 2 Pandas have had such a busy week. They have performed their 
Christmas play, made calendars and crafts and today had their well-deserved 
Christmas party. At the party they had so much fun! They played Christmas bingo, 
Christmas charades, competed in ping pong challenges, took part in quizzes and 
danced.  
 

We are so proud of Year 4 Jaguars this week after their fantastic performance of ‘The 
Magical Christmas Jigsaw!’ With Party Day, followed by Toy Day, this is a wonderful 
end to a term of hard work. Well done to all of the children. 
 

Year 6 Lions all enjoyed their performance on Tuesday morning and were rightly very 
proud of themselves. They have also had lots of fun watching the other children 
across school in their performances and of course joining in with party day yesterday. 
Merry Christmas from us all and we look forward to seeing everyone in the New Year. 
 
 

This week Year 5 Tigers practised hard for their school play. They did fantastically well 
when they performed for their families and friends on Tuesday -great speaking and 
singing all round. We have enjoyed our class party day and getting crafty making 
calendars and cards to bring home. 
 
 

 

Reception Penguins have had a wonderful week learning about Christmas around 
the world. We had so much fun at our Christmas party, we especially enjoyed pin the 
nose on Rudolf!  
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